
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear diving friends,  

 

The organize committee of the ADC2014 is pleased to inform you that the International Diving Meet the 

Amsterdam Diving Cup 2014 will be held in Amsterdam, Capital of the Netherlands from April 10th till 

April 13th 2014. Enclosed you will find the General Information for this event.  

 

 

Venue  : Sloterparkbad Amsterdam  

    President Allendelaan 3  

    1064 GW Amsterdam  

    Indoor pool with two 1m and two 3m Maxiflex – C – springboards  

    and 3m, 5m, 7 ½ m and 10m platforms  

 

Age groups : B male and female : 1999/2000  

    A male and female :1996/1997/1998 

    Open, male and female: all age groups, a limited d.d. is requested.  

    Younger participants can take part in events of age group B, (according to the FINA 

    rules).  

 

Events  : Age groups:  1 m (preliminaries and finals)  

    3 m (preliminaries and finals)  

    3 m synchro A/B (preliminaries and finals)  

    Platform (preliminaries and finals)  

 

    Open group:  1 m (finals)  

    3 m (finals)  

    3 m synchro (finals)  

    Platform (finals)  

 

Training  : Wednesday, April 9th,  

 

Competition : Thursday, April 10th – Sunday, April 13th 2014 
 

Accomodation : We can offer you accommodation in the Tournament Hotel (3 star)  

    nearby the diving pool (app. 15 minutes walk)  

    Remco Hotel Amsterdam City West  

    Reimerswaalstraat 5  

   1069 AE Amsterdam  

    Tel +31-204108000 / Fax +31-204108030  

    http://www.hacw.nl  

 

    We will try to have a tournament hotel deal again and will inform you as soon as 

    possible. 

 

Secretariat :  adc-amsterdam@hotmail.com  

 

Contact  : Carola Vork: +31 618813024  

    Heymen Westerveld: +31 654780397  

 

Please set the date in your calendar as we count on your participation!    

 

We remain at your disposal for any request you may have and we are looking forward to meet you in 

Amsterdam.  On our website www.amsterdamdivingcup.nl you will find all information concerning our 

event.  Soon we will send the official invitations and entry forms. 

 

With kind regards,  

Organizing committee of  

the Amsterdam Diving Cup 2014 

Carola Vork  


